
From: CELA
To:
Subject: RE: MUR 7688 - Extension of Time to File Response on Behalf of Media Power Group, Inc.
Date: Thursday, March 05, 2020 8:56:00 AM

Good morning!
Your request for an extension is approved and the response will be due on April, 3, 2020.  If
you have any other questions or concerns please contact us.
 
Have a great day!
 
Kathryn Ross
Paralegal
Federal Election Commission
Complaints Examination &
Legal Administration
(202) 694-1539
 
cela@fec.gov
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